
 

 

2020 FRESH AWARDS UPDATE FOR NOMINATIONS AND JUDGING CATEGORIES 

 

The Sydney Markets Fresh Awards Event scheduled to be held on Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

has been DEFERRED to a date to be confirmed later in the year.  

 

The deferment of the 2020 Fresh Awards event has postponed the nomination processes and 

follow up judging for  

• Wholesaler Award 

• Providore Award  

• Flower Grower Award  

• Produce Grower Award  

 

All businesses will be notified when judging and nominations for these awards recommences. 

 

The Greengrocer Award and Florist Award industry visits will recommence at a later date. All 

semi-finalists will be notified when this is imminent.  

 

The Fresh Content Award timeline has now been extended.  The cut off for entries will now 

be 17th September 2020. 

 

Sydney Markets will keep you updated as further details become available. 

 

All inquiries should be directed to Sue Dodd Fresh Awards Manager by email 

@sue.dodd@sydneymarkets.com.au  
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